
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a community meeting will be held by the City of Clayton, Missouri from 

7:00 P.M. – 8:30 P.M. on Wednesday, March 27, 2024, at the Clayton High School Auditorium 

(1 Mark Twain Circle, Clayton, Missouri) to discuss planning and zoning related to the following 

properties: 

 

801 Seminary Place, also known as Concordia Seminary, and, 

6500 Forsyth Boulevard, also known as Washington University South 40 Campus 

 

At said meeting, representatives from the City of Clayton will present information related to the 

proposed future land use projects and overlay zoning districts. This meeting is an update based on the 

information gathered during previous community meetings and analysis completed by the City. 

Interested parties and citizens shall have an opportunity to be heard during the meeting. Information 

for the proposed project and previous presentations can be viewed on the City’s website at 

www.engageclayton.com/washington-university-concordia-seminary-project-proposal. Any 

questions or inquiries should be directed to 314-290-8459 during regular office hours. 
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